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FLPD NEEDS TO IDENTIFY 

SUSPECT USING STOLEN 

CREDIT CARD 
 

 

Video: https://youtu.be/UH9RqbWq0S0 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a theft that occurred on Thursday, 
January 30th at approximately 1:15 P.M. The incident occurred in the 800 block of East 
Las Olas Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation reveals the victim’s wallet, containing her credit cards, was taken 
from inside of her purse while at a restaurant. The credit card was then used at a nearby 
store.  
 

Surveillance video shows a female suspect using the victim’s credit card at Elektrik 
Boutique and Macy’s. The victim later confirmed fraudulent charges on her credit cards 
totaling nearly $2,000. 
 

Detectives are seeking to identify the woman in the video. Anyone with information is 
encouraged to contact Detective T. Reid at 954-828-5434.  
 

 

(Photo of female suspect) 
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